LA KWz

October 11, 1954

Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska.

Dear 8ir:

This is to verify your reception of KWIZ October 8, 1954. Thankyou
for your report of this station.

You are the second Nittler to get a verification from this station
the other one was Francis H Nittler 1335 Grant St. Apt 32 Denver 3, Colo.

Respectfully

G2y B P crmaie

Roy W. Morriss
Chief Engineer



